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Brittany Cooper

Dear Inquiry and Advisory Committee,  Having read the proposal, I’d like to state my 
strongest objection to the Fingerboard Mineral Sands Project. The environmental 
impact on surrounding areas including farm land will be unacceptable if this goes 
ahead. In addition to being an unconscionable move towards degradation of 
waterways and destruction of the ecosystem, it will threaten the health of local 
residents and the livelihood of farming people. This must not be allowed to happen.  
There has been overwhelming objection to building the mine and facilities on this 
land for a significant period. Giving this proposal the go-ahead would be in direct 
opposition to community needs, and would inflict damage for many years to come.  
Lastly I would urge each of the Inquiry and Advisory Committee Members to go and 
actually see this land and its waterways. I'm sure you’ll see it as a zone that should 
be supported for future generations and not destroyed in the name of short-lived, 
shortsighted profit.  Regards, Brittany Cooper
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